
From: Bonnie Brown
To: Becker, Scott A; CWGAwool@aol.com
Cc: Alt, Nicole
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: North Park meeting
Date: Monday, June 27, 2022 11:06:51 AM

 

 This email has been received from outside of DOI - Use caution before clicking on
links, opening attachments, or responding.  

Scott and Nicole,
Thanks for the follow up, and dedication to appropriate management.
I'm sure I'll be in touch, as questions arise.

Bonnie Brown, Executive Director
Colorado Wool Growers Association
Colorado Sheep & Wool Authority
Colorado Lamb Council
PO Box 292 
Delta, CO 81416-0292 
(970) 874-1433 
(970) 874-4170 fax
(303) 638-0596 cell

-----Original Message-----
From: Becker, Scott A <scott_becker@fws.gov>
To: CWGAwool@aol.com <CWGAwool@aol.com>
Cc: Alt, Nicole <Nicole_Alt@fws.gov>
Sent: Fri, Jun 24, 2022 1:34 pm
Subject: North Park meeting

Bonnie - it was nice to finally meet you in person at the North Park meeting in Walden.  Hope
we were able to clarify some points and help folks understand a bit better what the
experimental population (10j) designation is and what it might mean for CO.  If further
clarification is needed on any points or if additional questions come up, please do not hesitate
to reach out to Nicole or I anytime (my contact info is below).  Thanks and have a good one.
scott 

---------------------------------------
Scott Becker
Regional Wolf Coordinator
USFWS



170 North 1st St
Lander, WY 82520

Phone: 307-399-8445
Email: scott_becker@fws.gov


